

Okaloosa County News Release

For more information, contact Sheila Ortyl at 850-243-5731

Meet & Greet scheduled for new Mary Esther City Manager, Taylor Brown

The Friends of the Mary Esther Public Library will be hosting a welcome and meet & greet for the new Mary Esther City Manager, Taylor Brown. The public is invited to attend this event which will be held on Thursday, February 16th from 5:30-6:30 p.m. in the library meeting room. The library is located at 100 Hollywood Blvd West in Mary Esther.